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From: Lavery, Mary [mailto:Mary.Lavery@detini.gov.uk]  
Sent: 19 January 2010 09:46 

To: Ardines, Elena 

Subject: Utility Regulator publishes its draft Forward Work Plan 2010-11 for consultation 

 
Elena 
  
DETI Energy Division have considered the attached FWP and are broadly content with the exception of 
two points, please see comments below: 
   
Para 2.33 - the paper is referencing the wrong directive - the cost benefit analysis is being driven 
by IME 3 not by the energy end use efficiency directive.  
  
Para 2.34 - reference to liaising with CER on smart grid / smart metering - should NIAUR not be 
liaising with DETI as well - especially as they seek to develop policies in relation to these areas ?  
  
If you have any queries please let me know 
Regards 
Mary 
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